
Campaign Rules Summary 

 

● For posters, all candidates may use the butcher paper from the ASB office.             

You may not use ASB paints, tape, or any other supplies​. [​Feel free to come in                

to pick up butcher paper at brunch, lunch, or after school]. 

 

● Voting will take place on Election Day during brunch and lunch only. All             

students are required to present a current student ID card in order to vote.              

Please note: To make the process more efficient for everyone, ​​only           

juniors will be allowed to vote at brunch. ​​All eligible classes may vote             

at lunch. ​[When campaigning, you may want to remind voters that if they             

lost their ID card, the last day to get a replacement is this Wednesday. No               

ID card, no ballot, no exceptions.]  

 

● Candidates are to inform their campaign workers that ​posters and tape are            

not be placed on painted or glass surfaces such as doors, windows, or campus              

signs. ​[It’s OK to stick tape to painted stucco, but that’s really the only              

painted surface I allow. NO tape or adhesives on trash cans, lockers, doors,             

picnic benches, windows, or similar surfaces. When removed, the adhesive          

makes an ugly mess].  

 

● Signs may not be posted higher than 10 feet. ​[What this basically means is              

that if you can’t reach it with a standard six-foot ladder placed safely on the               

ground, you can’t post it.] 

 

● Do not tape posters on sidewalks and walkways. Do not use chalk, adhesive             

stickers, or any other permanent or hard-to-remove media on walls, railings,           

or walkways.  Do not fasten or adhere signs to trees or bushes.  

 

● Any violation of campaign rules will result in a warning. Further violation will             

result in forfeiture of candidacy. 

 

● There is no campaigning within the library, or in the “Library Zone” on             

Election Day. The “Library Zone” is defined as the area between the main             

library door, the small steps leading to the Outdoor Stage, and the steps             

leading down to the student store area. All campaign material within this area             

will be removed on Election Day. 

 

● It is every candidate’s responsibility to remove all campaign materials by 3:30            

p.m. on Election Day. If the campus is still not SPOTLESS by 5:00 p.m., Mr.               

Ippolito will go home, wait for the candidates to finish over the weekend, and              

announce results on Monday. Keep in mind that he will already know the             

results and will have a relaxing and worry-free weekend while waiting for the             

campus to be cleaned. 


